
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
January 5, 2021 

 

 
FROM LINDA LEWIS 
Chair, Villas Grounds Committee 
 
In case you haven't already seen/heard the welcome sounds of cleaning, 
pressure washing is taking place throughout the Villas this next week. 
 
If you want to have your driveway cleaned the rate is $45 for a 
single width driveway ....$75 for a double driveway....this includes 
cleaning the side walk to the house.....but not the porch. 
 
You can talk to Chris in person or call or text him..941 800 6739. He is very 
easy to deal with and does a great job. 
 

Thanks to Linda and the hardworking, talented Grounds 
Committee  

for keeping the Villas beautiful. 
 

 
 

"Write it on your heart that every day is the best day in the year." 
Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


